## Cyngor Tref Llandeilo Fawr Llandeilo Fawr Town Council



## <u>Minutes of a Special Finance Committee Meeting of Llandeilo Town Council held in the Shire Hall, at 7.00 p.m. on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> December 2005</u>

**Present:** Mayor Cllr Colin Jenkins, Cllr Fran Murphy, Cllr Pam Steane Price

Cllr Ros Bellamy Cllr Hugh Towns Cllr Ieuan Gwyn ,

Mr. Des Davies (Technical Officer) Mr. Roger Phillips (Town Clerk

Mr Christopher Plummer ( Financial Officer )

**Apologies** Cllr Paul Faulkner, Cllr Richard Wallace, Cllr Roy Davies, Cllr Charlotte Leadbeater.

## 6662 / Dec/ 05 The Proposed Council Budget for the Year 2006-7

The Chair, Cllr Hugh Towns, presented the proposed budget following consultation meetings that had taken place with Cllr Pam Steane Price and the Finance Officer.

The sub committee recommended a precept of £46285 which was an increase of 2.4% over the current year 2005-6.

It was proposed by Cllr Ieuan Gwyn and seconded by Cllr Ros Bellamy that the budget be recommended for acceptance by the next Full council.

All agreed unanimously

Meeting ended at 7.30 pm.